
 

 
 

Guidelines to Reopen 
Chinese Baptist Church 

 

In accordance with the Center for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC) guidelines and 
the Governor’s Office recommendations concerning best practices to reopen houses of 
worship, these 10 guidelines will be utilized by Chinese Baptist Church as we reopen  
our campus for worship. 

 
 

1. Practice Social Distancing: Please maintain a distance of at least 6 feet  
between you and the next person at all times (e.g., while in any line and in the  
common areas). In the sanctuary during worship service, please maintain  
3 seats between you and the next person. Members of the same  
Household or that have been “Sheltering in Place” together may sit together. 
 

 
 

2: Worship Services: English service has been moved up 15 minutes and 
will start at 9:45 a.m. to allow for cleaning before the start of the Cantonese 
worship service. Cantonese & Mandarin at regular time.  

 
  
 

3. High-Risk Individuals: All individuals that fall within the high-risk groups as 
defined by the CDC are encouraged to stay at home and worship online. 

 
 
 
 

4. Nursery: Our nursery and ALL other ministries 
will not reopen at this time. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
5. Masks: masks are mandatory and are to be worn by 
attendees. If you do not have a mask, CBC will have extra 
masks available. 

 
 
 
 
 

6. Hand Sanitizing Stations: Hand sanitizing stations will be located throughout 
our campus. 

 

 
 
 

7. Your Health:  If you are coughing, sneezing 
or running a fever, please do not come to 
church, even if it is due to allergies. 
Temperatures will be scanned during entry. 

  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
8. Restrooms: Chinese Baptist Church will monitor restroom capacity to enable 
social distancing. Depending on the size of the restroom facility, only 1 to 2 
people will be allowed at a time unless the people are members of the same 
household or have been "Sheltering in Place" together. 

 

 
 
 
 

9. Hand to Hand Items: No items will be 
passed among attendees at Chinese 
Baptist Church, including offering plates, 
print materials, or other worship items. 
Offering can be dropped off in the wooden 
boxes throughout the church, be made 
online, or via text. Additionally, attendees 
should practice touchless greeting (no 
handshakes or hugs). 

 
 

10. Sanitation: Surfaces (e.g., door handles, countertops, etc.)  
will be sanitized between worship services. 


